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Editors’ Foreword

Welcome, readers and contributors, to the 3rd volume of the Perth International Law Journal. We are thankful 
to the many individuals who helped complete this volume, and in particular, the peer reviewers who assisted 
the Journal in maintaining its academic rigour.

The 3rd volume, excluding the Special Issue on international aviation law, is entirely double-blind peer 
reviewed, with the contributors to this volume presenting thoughtful and interesting perspectives on 
international law across a number of areas.

The Journal, along with the UWA International Law Society, was founded to both expose students to the 
breadth and depth of international law, and to provide students with an opportunity to have their work 
reviewed and published in an academic journal.

As with past editors of the Journal, our Advisory Council provided valuable advice and thoughtful guidance 
on a range issues, and we are grateful for their support.

Now more than ever, where national and international perspectives on international law are increasingly 
shifting, analysis of the rules-based system of international law is increasingly relevant. In this vein, 
the contribution of younger scholars – the policymakers and leaders and of the future – is of mounting 
importance. The work of our contributors in this volume builds upon the success of the Journal thus far, and 
we are immensely proud of this development. As such, we are pleased to present the 3rd volume of the Perth 
International Law Journal.
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